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The City Clerk's Office has received a petition with respect to the summary wording
below. The total number of signatures on the petition is: _613

We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who urge our leaders
to act now and respectfully request that the City of Vaughan Council
refuse this development planning application proposed at 8850,
8936, 8944 and 8940 Regional Road 27, for the following reasons:

The proposed development will negatively impact the
stability and diminish the quality of life of the nearby vibrant
residential neighbourhoods;

The proposed development will greatly increase air pollution
due to diesel exhaust, and would deteriorate and diminish the
heaith environment of the nearby healthy residential
neighbourhoods;

The proposed development application would greatly
increase flow of transport trucks and would greatly increase
traffic congestion in an already high traffic area, and pose
safety risks; and

The proposed development represents an incompatible land
use for the subject lands and should not be located in close
proximity to residential neighbourhoods.

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of _162_ pages is on file in the
City Clerk’s Office.



